From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Yates "Bebop 1H" Spill
Date: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 8:04:26 AM

From: Dolly, lan [mailto:idolly@slo.state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 3:39 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Yates "Bebop 1H" Spill

Hi Mike, Here are some photos of a spill on the Yates Petroleum Corporation “Bebop 1H” well
located in Section 36, T255-R31E. Let me know If you need any more information. Thanks!

lan Dolly

New Mexico State Land Office
Carlsbad District Resource Manager
602 N Canal, Suite B

Carlsbad, NM 88220
idolly@slo.state.nm.us

Phone: 575-885-1323

Fax: 575-361-4045
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